
MEMORANDUM

TO: Rapid City Public Works Committee
FROM: Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Engineering Project Administrator
DATE: April 21, 2001

RE: Request to set aside and use Out-of-the-Dust Funds to pave a portion
of an alley.

We have received a request for Out-of-the-Dust Funds to be set aside for
approximately 250 lineal feet of alley surfacing. The amount of Out-of-the-Dust Funds
is estimated not to exceed $7,500.

The alley is in Block 3 of the Rainbow Addition as located between Mt. Rushmore Road
and Seventh Street; Indiana and Cleveland Streets.

cc: File-Rainbow
Randy Nelson, Engineering Division Manager
Bentley-Miller Partnership-PO 979, Scottsbluff, NE, 69363 Attn: Rick Bentley
Fisk Engineering- PO 8154, Rapid City, SD, 57709
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